
 NOTES & BOLTS  
16 April 2019 

 

McDevitt Construction has been selected as the general contractor for the renovation 

project. A Selection Team including Rob, Tod Moody, Lauren Nunnally, Jim Goring (Architect) 

and Ron Meserve conducted interviews, checked references and conducted background 

checks on six general contractor candidates. McDevitt has extensive experience with 

commercial construction projects including non-profits and churches. One of the references 

we contacted was Gene Nelson, Bethany’s dad, who was a Pastor at a church that used 

McDevitt for a renovation project. 

 

Office Space Needed: We need alternative office space for our staff for 10-12 months starting 

August 2019.  Modular building rental is expensive. If you know of a vacant home or office 

space that could be used by our staff, please contact Tod Moody. 

Storage Space Needed: Additionally, we need storage space for the tables, chairs, and 

furniture that we are planning to keep and use in the new space. Storage rental is also 

expensive. If you have space in your garage, a shed, or even an empty yard/lot we could put a 

modular storage pod on, please contact Tod Moody. 

 

Pledges Received: As of March 31, 2019, a total of $1,138,100 has been received. This 

represents about 43% of the total amount pledged. We are entering the second year of the 

three-year pledge period so please remember to fund your year 2 contribution.  Since most of 

the construction costs will occur in year 2 we would appreciate any early year 3 contributions 

as well! 

 

David Elliott has been added as a member of the Renovation Committee. David brings an 

outstanding finance background to the Committee. Welcome David! 

 

If you have any questions about the Renovation Project please contact Ron Meserve 

(rmeserve@larcen.com), Tod Moody (carricomoody@prodigy.net), or any other member of 

the Renovation Committee. 
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